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May 29, 2009 
 
 
Kent VanderLoon 
McBride Quality Care Services Inc. 
P.O. Box 387 
Mt. Pleasant, MI  48804-0387 
 
 

 RE: License #: 
 

AS590012177 
Corlisa Jade Home 
610 S Fifth Street 
Edmore, MI  48829 

 
 
Dear Mr. VanderLoon: 
 
Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility. 
 
Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and feel free to contact me with 
any questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please feel free to contact the local office at (517) 241-2585. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mary E Holton, Licensing Consultant 
Bureau of Children and Adult Licensing 
7109 W. Saginaw 
P.O. Box 30650 
Lansing, MI  48909-8150 
(517) 241-9513 
 
enclosure 
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES 
BUREAU OF CHILDREN AND ADULT LICENSING 

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT 
 
 

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION 
 
License #: AS590012177 
  
Licensee Name: McBride Quality Care Services Inc. 
  
Licensee Address:   209 E. Chippewa 

Mt. Pleasant, MI  48858 
  
Licensee Telephone #: (989) 772-1261 
  
Administrator/Licensee Designee: Kent VanderLoon, Designee 
  
Name of Facility: Corlisa Jade Home 
  
Facility Address: 610 S Fifth Street 

Edmore, MI  48829 
  
Facility Telephone #: (989) 427-3244 
  
Capacity: 6 
  
Program Type: PHYSICALLY HANDICAPPED 

OFFICIAL FORMER AIS/MR 
MENTALLY ILL 
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II. Purpose of Addendum

 
Change in population served. 
 
 
 

III. Methodology 
 

5/29/09 – Document received from Mr. Vanderloon 
 
 
 

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions 
 
On 5/29/09, Mr. Vanderloon submitted a request to change the population to be 
served at this facility to include residents that may be diagnosed with a mental 
illness.  

 
 
 

V. Recommendation 
 
I recommend the licensed population to be changed to include residents that are 
diagnosed with a mental illness.  

 
 

  5/29/09 
________________________________________ 
Mary E Holton 
Licensing Consultant 

Date 

 
 
 


